THANK YOU for being a reviewer for CCSC-NW 2006.

I have received your reviews, and they are ready for consideration by the Program Committee.  I look forward to seeing you at the Conference:


October 6 and 7


Eastern Washington University


Cheney, WA 

(For more information, see http://www.ccsc.org/northwest/.)

-- Elaine Weltz

Papers Chair, CCSC-NW 2006

eweltz@spu.edu
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